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I and my family are generations of law abiding citizens here to protect and help 

anyone we see in need. Born and raised 50 years in Oregon I can’t even keep up 

with what is coming at us from bills being pushed. HB 3075 is an attack on my rights 

as a gun owner and my rights as a good citizen. More and more the power is being 

turned over to the criminals and removing rights from those who actually work, pay 

taxes and pay your wages. This bill is so destructive to all of us “good guys” who 

work hard and do the right thing daily. PLEASE do not punish us and my future 

generations by passing this bill! Please! 

 

Sincerely,  

Brandi Stone 


